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CHANGE./! CHANGE/! CHANGE/!

Due to scheduling problems, 1il has not been able to
complete their showroom. So they have asked that we postpone their
meeting until July. This means that we will have a luncheon meeting.

S0 ON TUESDAY, APRIL 3

The Atlanta Chapter of the International Facility
Management Association will hold its monthly meeting at -
LANIER PLAZA - AT THE INTERSECTION OF I-85 North and Monroe
Drive. Our program this month:

NEW TRENDS IN BUILDING SECURITY

Jim Coleman, President of Operational Security Systems,
will speak on new trends and technology in building security.
Jim has a degree in electrical engineering and is a member of the
American Society of Industrial Security. He has also done security
consulting for numerous large corporations including Yale University,
Coca-Cola, AT&T and Continental Insurance to name a few.

Jim will be giving us an overview of building security
programs including insight into security policies, personnel and
equipment. He will cover the various criteria you should be
aware of when you design a building security system. Most
important he will discuss the emerging technology and methods
for cost reduction.

Lunch will be served PROMPTLY at 12:00 noon, so please
arrive in plenty of time to register. Reservations for this
meeting must be made by 2:00 p.m. Friday, March 30. . .

For reservations, please call 658-1776 and ask for Pat Stanfield.

The charge is $10.00 for members and $15.00 for non-members.
NO SHOWS WILL BE 1NVOICED.

" See you at 11:45 a.m. for what promises to be an
informative program.
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